
 

 

PROPOSAL 

 

Issue: 

The Yorktown Real Equities project will require construction inspections of various 

infrastructure components for the development. 

Proposal: 

BF&S has quoted a not-to-exceed price under our general services agreement for these 

inspection services.   

The Town of Yorktown Subdivision Regulations specify that the subdivider shall deposit this 

amount with the Town and all invoices for inspection will be charged to this deposit. 

BF&S has asked for authorization from the Town to proceed under our existing agreement. 


